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Dear District Resident: 

 

This year Spring Recess is from April 18th – 25th.  Students will not be in school this 

week and will return on April 28th. We hope everyone has a safe and fun vacation 

with your friends and family. We wish all of you all a restful vacation with your 

children and look forward to welcoming them back to conclude another great 

school year! 

 

The Board of Education adopted the budget in March. They reviewed a spending 

plan with a 3.88% increase for the 2025-26 school year. The budget also includes a 

3.19% tax levy increase, which is the allowable tax levy limit. In addition, one 

proposition is part of the upcoming vote for the purchase of buses. The process of 

creating a budget is a year long process that can only be accomplished by 

collaborating as a team. When creating the budget, we focus on current programs 

while exploring new opportunities for students.   

 

As always, the district will keep children as the center for our decision making 

throughout the budget process.   

 

  

Dr. Cheryl J. Venettozzi  

Superintendent of Schools  


